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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 12 MARCH 2020 
 
We will be undertaking nightworks from Monday 16 March to finalise construction of the 
Travelator located between The Foundry (Building 2) and the Locomotive Workshop. See map 
below. 
 
Works include steel fixing and formwork installation, as well as lighting to ensure adequate 
working conditions.  
 
What to expect: 
These works are not expected to cause any disturbance to surrounding residents as they will 
be undertaken internally. Additionally: 
 
- No machinery (e.g. excavators) will be used, and all materials will be loaded into the 

Travelator cavity prior to commencing.  
- There will be no concrete pumping or truck movement at any time during the night. 
 
Work duration: 
These works will commence on Monday 16 March and conclude within 3 – 4 weeks.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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